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We are proud to celebrate Miss Christina as our
Star Teacher of the Month at the Niagara Falls
Boulevard location! Miss Christina consistently

shows up for work on time and with a smile,
ready to take on the day with grace and

enthusiasm. Her reliability is unmatched, and it
brings a strong sense of stability and comfort to
both her coworkers and the children in her care.

No matter what classroom she steps into,
Christina gives her absolute best. She adapts to
different age groups and environments, always
maintaining a calm and nurturing presence. Her

patience shines through in every interaction,
and her kind-hearted approach helps each

child feel seen, heard, and supported. Beyond
her work with the children, Miss Christina is also

a true team player. She is always the first to
offer help when it's needed, whether it’s lending
a hand to a fellow teacher or stepping in during
busy moments. Her willingness to go above and

beyond does not go unnoticed, and it speaks
volumes about her character and work ethic.

Christina brings warmth and positivity into every
space she enters. Her dedication to her role and

the love she has for the children are truly
inspiring. We are so grateful for everything she
does and feel incredibly lucky to have her as

part of our Niagara Falls Boulevard family.
Congratulations, Miss Christina, we love you!!!

HAPPY BIRTHDAY!

CENTER NEWS STAR TEACHER

STAR STUDENTS

May 2025

INFANT ROOM: Quinn
 

TODDLER ROOM: Elise & Shaylee

PRE-K 3: Cordelia

PRE-K 4: Phoebe, Giavanna 
& Micaela

This month we would like to wish Paxton
a very happy 1st birthday,  Jameson,

Riley, & Remi a very happy 2nd birthday,
Chase a very happy 4th birthday, & AJ,

Andrew, Kellan, & Abby a very happy 5th
birthday! We would also like to wish Miss
Kaity a very happy birthday this month!
We hope you all have a wonderful day!!

The children are loving being able to get outside
more! If your child needs a specific kind of
sunscreen only please make sure to label it and
let a teacher know. Also, please make sure your
child has appropriate shoes for the playground,
thank you! We are looking forward to more fun
outdoor activities this month!
We are looking forward to Butterfly Week this
month! All of the pre-k classes will have
caterpillars in their classrooms to observe! 
The children will be having a Memorial Day
Picnic on Friday, May 23rd. Sign up sheets will
be posted outside your child’s classroom closer
to. Wear red/white/blue on this day!
The center will be closed on Monday, May 26th
for Memorial Day.
The children are loving being able to get outside
more! If your child needs a specific kind of
sunscreen only please make sure to label it and
let a teacher know. We are looking forward to
more fun outdoor activities this month!
We hope all of our moms and grandmas have a
wonderful Mother’s Day this month! The children
have been working hard on special gifts!



Infant News

Congratulations to our 
Infant Star of the Month,

Quinn!

IMPORTANT DATES

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO
PAXTON

WHO TURNS 1 THIS MONTH!!!

May 11th: Happy Mother’s Day!

May 23rd: Memorial Day Picnic!
*Wear Red/White/Blue*

May 26th: Center Closed for Memorial Day

Our theme this month is
HEALTHY FOODS & NUTRITION!
The babies will be busy this 

month learning all about healthy
foods, such as yummy fruits and

vegetables. The stories and songs
this month will focus on good

nutrition. The fun crafts will have
 the children gluing to make peas

 in a pod and making cute
strawberry handprints! In addition,

the infants will also be getting
outside for walks more as the sunny

weather continues. This will be an
exciting and enjoyable month for

these little cuties!



Infant 
Star of the Month

We are so excited to celebrate our Infant Star of the Month, Quinn!
From the moment she joined us at just four months old, Quinn has been nothing short of

wonderful. Now, as she begins her transition into the Toddler Room, we couldn't be prouder of
how much she has grown! Quinn is the definition of sweetness—always full of love, smiles,

and sunshine. She brings such a calm, happy presence to the room and is truly as easygoing
and good-natured as they come. Whether it’s exploring new toys, going for walks, playing with
her friends, or sharing hugs with her teachers, Quinn is always having fun and spreading joy

wherever she goes. She’s been doing so much more lately, and we are constantly impressed by
her progress! Quinn loves Circle Time and is an amazing listener—she lights up during songs
and is always engaged and smiling. She is also having fun doing new crafts and fun hands on
activities throughout the day! Quinn is a wonderful friend to everyone and plays so nicely

with all her peers. Her kind heart and gentle spirit shine bright in everything she does. She is
always such a sweetheart! Quinn, you are an absolute doll and a true star. We are so lucky to

get to watch you grow, and we know you’ll continue to shine brightly as you move into 
the Toddler Room. Way to go!! We love you!!!



Toddler News

Congratulations to our 
Toddler Stars of the Month,

Elise & Shaylee!

IMPORTANT DATES

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO
JAMESON, RILEY, & REMI

WHO TURN 2 THIS MONTH!!!

May 11th: Happy Mother’s Day!

May 12th-16th: Butterfly Week!

May 23rd: Memorial Day Picnic!
*Wear Red/White/Blue*

May 26th: Center Closed for Memorial Day

Our theme this month is
HOORAY FOR MAY!

This month has a variety of topics
for the kiddos to learn about! We will
start this fun month off learning all
about “Flowers!” the toddlers will be
making fun crafts and even planting

their own flowers! Our next week is
always one of our favorite weeks.

“Butterflies” will be a fun one for the
children as they learn about the life

cycle of a butterfly with fun and
colorful crafts and activities. There

will be lots of crafts, movement
activities, and fun learning activities
during our week of “Transportation.” 
Our last week, “Music,” will have the
kiddos exploring different ways to
create music as they make lots of
fun instruments! These little cuties
are sure to have fun month full of

learning and sunshine!



Toddler
Star of the Month

We are so excited to announce that our Star of the Month for May is sweet, loving and adorable
Elise! Elise is a shining star in the Toddler Room, and we are so lucky to have her as part of our

Bunny Bunch family. She is an absolute joy to be around. She is always full of positivity and
never anything but wonderful. Her go-with-the-flow attitude makes her ready for anything –
whether it's learning new things, creating beautiful art, or playing with friends. Elise is always

up for a day full of fun and adventure, and she embraces every moment with a big smile! One of
Elise's favorite things to do is crafts, and her artistic talents shine through in everything she
creates. She’s also a Circle Time star, always excited to learn new things and share in the fun.

Elise is a huge helper in the classroom and loves lending a hand to her teachers and friends. Her
caring and kind nature make her a true friend to everyone she meets. Elise’s sense of humor is

another thing we all adore about her! She is always telling her teachers funny stories, keeping us
laughing and bringing so much joy to our days. Whether she’s playing with baby dolls or hanging
out with her friends, Elise is always spreading happiness and making everyone smile. We are so

lucky to have Elise here with us at Bunny Bunch. She is a beautiful, happy, and loving girl who we
are so proud of! Elise, you are a true star, and we are so proud of everything you do. 

Keep shining bright!! We love you!!!



Toddler
Star of the Month

We are thrilled to announce that our Star of the Month for May is the fun, happy, and amazing Shaylee!
Shaylee has been having the best time in the Toddler Room, and it has been a joy watching her grow and
shine. Shaylee brings so much happiness and excitement to our classroom each day she is here. With her
big smile and enthusiasm, she is always ready to take on new challenges and learn something new. She is
truly a little smarty and always one of the first ones ready for Circle Time. Shaylee loves to participate,

and it’s no surprise – she knows all the answers and is always eager to share with us! When it comes to
crafts and learning activities, Shaylee is always all in. She’s ready to dive into new projects and enjoys

every moment of creating and discovering. She is also such a caring and sweet friend to everyone around
her. Shaylee has a big heart and loves to share and include others in her fun. She gets along with everyone

and is always having the best time, lots of giggles and smiles all the time with Shaylee and her friends!
Shaylee loves to sing, dance, and play with the baby dolls and puppets. She also loves to play outside,

where her joy and excitement are contagious! Watching her have fun and grow each day is such a pleasure.
Shaylee, you are a beautiful, wonderful little girl, and we are so proud of all that you do. You impress us
more and more each day with your positivity, kindness, and eagerness to learn. We are so lucky to have

you as part of our Bunny Bunch family!! We love you!!!



Pre-K 3 News
Our theme this month is

HOORAY FOR MAY!

As sure as April showers have brought

us spring flowers, May promises to bring

sunny days and warmer weather as well

as smiles to the children’s faces as

outdoor activities once again become a

part of the Bunny Bunch experience!

This month the children will be doing a

lot of learning and exploring focused

around the outdoors. We will be learning

all about “Weather,” “Showers Of

Flowers,” “Butterflies,” and “Bugs!”

Painting, coloring, writing, drawing,

reading, singing, and lots of time

outdoors will all be a part of this fun

month of learning. May is going to be

such a fun month for this Pre-K 3 Class!

Congratulations to our 
Pre-K 3 Star of the Month,

Cordelia!

IMPORTANT DATES

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO
CHASE

WHO TURNS 4 THIS MONTH!!!

May 11th: Happy Mother’s Day!

May 12th-16th: Butterfly Week!

May 23rd: Memorial Day Picnic!
*Wear Red/White/Blue*

May 26th: Center Closed for Memorial Day



Pre-K 3
Star of the Month

We are beyond excited to celebrate Cordelia as our Star of the Month in the Pre-K 3 room! 
Cordelia is a bright, fun-loving, and kind young lady who fills our classroom with endless laughter and joy every

single day. Whether she's singing, dancing, or simply playing with her friends, Cordelia is always at the heart of the
fun, and we absolutely love seeing her smile! Every day, Cordelia arrives at school ready for a day full of learning

and excitement, and she always looks fabulous in her fancy dresses and accessories! Her positive attitude and
enthusiasm make our classroom a brighter place. Lately, Cordelia has been showing tremendous growth and

independence in her learning. She is now writing her name all on her own – what an accomplishment! We’re also so
impressed by how she knows her numbers and colors in both sign language and Spanish! Cordelia loves to dive into
all our learning activities and crafts with excitement, and she enjoys spending time in the play centers, where her

imagination shines. She has a special love for coloring and always does such an amazing job! But her creativity
doesn’t stop there – Cordelia thrives in the pretend play centers, especially in the kitchen and dress-up areas.
She comes up with the most imaginative ideas for play and is always including her friends in the fun. Whether
she’s building with magnets and Legos or making up new songs and dances, Cordelia is constantly creating and

sharing her joy with everyone around her. One of the things we adore most about Cordelia is her sense of humor.
She has a way of making us laugh with the funny things she says and does. Her big hugs and warm greetings every
morning show just how kind and lovable she is. Cordelia, you are a true star in every way! Your energy, creativity,

and love for learning make you such a special part of our class. Keep shining!! We love you!!!



Pre-K 4 News

Congratulations to our 
Pre-K 4 Stars of the Month,

Phoebe, Giavanna,
& Micaela!

IMPORTANT DATES

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO
AJ, ANDREW, KELLAN, & ABBY

WHO TURN 5 THIS MONTH!!!

May 2nd: Career Day

May 11th: Happy Mother’s Day!

May 12th-16th: Butterfly Week!

May 22nd & 23rd: No UPK

May 23rd: Memorial Day Picnic!
*Wear Red/White/Blue*

May 26th: Center Closed for Memorial Day

Our theme this month is
HOORAY FOR MAY!

We have so many exciting things 
planned for the month of May in Pre-K 4!

To kick things off, we’ll be having
 Zootastic Week, where we’ll dive into the
world of zoo animals and learn all about

their habitats, sounds, and special
features. The following week is Fluttering
Fun: A Butterfly Week! We can’t wait for 
the class to watch their own caterpillars

grow and transform into beautiful
butterflies, all while keeping journals of
their journey. We’ll have plenty of fun

butterfly crafts to do, too! After that, we’re
heading into Little Campers Week, where

we’ll explore nature, pretend to camp, and
learn all about the great outdoors. Finally,

we’ll wrap up the month with Dino
Discovery Week—a week filled with exciting

dinosaur-themed activities. Of course,
we’ll continue with our ELA and math

lessons, all while getting ready for
Kindergarten. We can hardly believe the
school year is almost over—what a fun

month it’s going to be!



Pre-K 4
Star of the Month

We are so excited to celebrate Phoebe as our amazing Star of the Month in Miss Kristen’s UPK Class!  Phoebe has
shown incredible growth this school year, and we couldn’t be more impressed with all that she’s accomplished.
She is an active and enthusiastic participant in class, always eager to learn, try new things, and take on any
challenge with a smile. Phoebe absolutely loves Circle Time, she sings all the songs with joy and energy and

brings so much excitement to our daily routines. Her bright spirit and love for learning make her a true joy to
have in class each and every day. Phoebe comes to school each morning with a big smile on her face and a

positive attitude that lights up the room. She has been working so hard this year, giving her all to every activity
and showing just how dedicated and determined she is. Phoebe knows her letters, her birthday, how to write her
name, and so much more—she’s a very bright young lady with a big heart and an even bigger love for learning!

She really enjoys doing centers each day and takes her time with all of her work. Phoebe works hard but she also
loves to have fun! Whether she's creating with playdough, building amazing structures with magnet tiles, or

cooking up something fun in the kitchen center, Phoebe plays with purpose and creativity. She is kind to
everyone, always willing to share, and truly is such a sweetheart to both her classmates and teachers. She also
loves to give everyone hugs, she is very loveable! Phoebe, we are beyond proud of the happy, beautiful young

lady you are. Keep shining, keep learning, and keep being YOU! Way to go, Phoebe!! We love you!!!



Pre-K 4
Star of the Month

This month, we are thrilled to celebrate our wonderful Star of the Month, Giavanna in Miss Kristen’s UPK
Class! Giavanna has been working so hard in class and making amazing progress, we are all incredibly proud
of her! Giavanna is a bright, beautiful, creative, and lovable young lady who brings laughter and joy to our

classroom every day. She has the kind of smile that lights up the room and a laugh that’s totally contagious.
Whether she’s giggling with friends or sharing a funny story, there’s always fun and positive energy when

Giavanna is around! A true social butterfly, Giavanna is friendly with everyone and loves talking and making
new friends. She’s always ready to play, share, and include others, her kindness and cheerful personality

make her such a special part of our class. She loves to have fun and especially loves playing in the dramatic
play centers, where her creativity shines! Whether she’s pretending, crafting, or coloring, she always puts
her heart into her work and creates something beautiful. She’s full of imagination and knows how to turn

anything into a fun adventure. Giavanna has been showing so much academic progress and has been showing
a great love for learning. Her dedication and growth have been a joy to watch, especially as she continues to

make strides in her writing—she can now write her name all on her own! Giavanna, we are so proud of the
amazing progress you’ve made and the beautiful, happy, fun-loving young lady you are. Keep smiling, keep

laughing, and keep being your fantastic self, you truly brighten our days!! We love you!!!
 



Pre-K 4
Star of the Month

We are so excited to celebrate Micaela as our fantastic Star of the Month in Miss Lesley’s UPK
Class! Micaela has been a part of the Bunny Bunch family since she was about a year old, and it
has been such a joy to watch her grow over the years. From an adorable and lovable little one to

the beautiful, bright, fun-loving, and kind young lady she is today—Micaela continues to make us
proud every step of the way. In the classroom, Micaela has been working very hard and we’ve

noticed such wonderful growth. She has become more and more engaged, especially during our
Heggerty ELA lessons, which she absolutely loves. Micaela can proudly spell both her first and last

name and is putting great effort into developing her writing skills. Micaela has made countless
friendships at Bunny Bunch over the years, and it’s easy to see why. Her sweet, fun personality
and kind heart make her a joy to be around. She plays so nicely with her friends and loves using

her imagination—especially when playing with the baby dolls or pretending in the kitchen center.
Whether it's learning activities, crafts, or play centers, Micaela is always eager and excited for
whatever the day brings. Her curiosity and positive attitude toward learning make her a shining

star in our class. While we will miss her next year, we know she will have the best time in
Kindergarten! Way to go, Micaela! We are so proud of you!! We love you!!!


